
BAC MEETING MINUTES 10/24/06 
 

The meeting began at 7:30 in the Sagamore Library. 
 
The following BAC members attended were Alan Sacher, Ed Hudson, Marty 
Ronning, Pete Kersich, Liz Morrison, Gary Carruthers and Kevin 
O’Shaughnessy.  Also attending and speaking were Ron Sacks and Paul 
Kopp.  There were no visitors. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

- Discussion and approval of the BAC meeting minutes of 10/10. 
 

-    Paul Kopp, Assistant Superintendent for Secondary Curriculum 
     and Instruction, gave out handouts for “Course Enrollment” and  
     “Master Class Schedule”.  Mr. Kopp explained in great detail how
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